DAV/PE/MN/2017-2018/No.15

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI - 87

Dear Parent, May 16, 2017

The sun is at its best and the days are prickly hot and scorching. It's that much-awaited time of year when all of us need a break to chill out and refresh ourselves. Yes!!! The school is closing down for summers from May 20, 2017! Please be informed that attendance is compulsory till Friday, May 19, 2017. The last working day for students is Friday, May 19, 2017. The school will reopen on July 3, 2017.

- THE SCHOOL IS HOLDING <u>EXTRA CLASSES</u> FOR CLASSES X & XII FROM MAY 22 TO 27, 2017.
 ATTENDANCE IS COMPULSORY. The time table and other details will be provided shortly.
- Holidays' Homework and date-sheet for Cycle Test I has been distributed to the students and also
 available at school website: www.davschoolpemn.org. Students must do their holidays' homework
 themselves. Parents are requested to ensure that the students revise the syllabus done till May 2017
 during the vacation besides doing their Holidays' Homework.
- All the parents and students are informed that school library, computer labs, playground and art room will be open during the summer vacation for use by the students (from May 22 to June 20, 2017) from 8.00 am to 11.00 pm. Students can enjoy reading in the library and issue books too. Students can also make their PowerPoint presentations (given in Holidays Homework) in the computer lab. Art room will be open for any help regarding summer projects. The school playground will be available at early hours in the morning only for sports activities. Interested students can meet Mr Shamsher regarding the same.
- Parents must note that the safe pick & drop of the students is their responsibility only. The school
 will not provide any transport during vacation. Students will be allowed to enter in school uniform
 only. They will enter 'time-in' and 'time-out' in the gate-keeper's entry register. Students are
 required to inform the school authorities as and when they will avail the school facilities.

Wishing you a happy and refreshing summer,

Regards

Manju Malik — •
Principal